GPIC LITE

Due to family illness, Simon will not be able to produce the newsletter on time this week. I'm sending out the news portion so that interested members will be able to attend this week's meeting. We will return you to your regularly scheduled GPIC as soon as circumstances permit.

KDW

NEWS

The May meeting will be held Friday, May 8th, 7:00 P.M., at the K.D. Wentworth residence. Address: 6915 S. New Haven. Directions: Drive down 71st St. between Harvard and Yale. Turn north at the light (Oswego). Drive to 69th St. Turn left. Drive one block to New Haven and turn left again. The house is made of gray stone and will be on your left. Phone: 523-9729.

LOCAL NEWS

The Write Place, a community literary center, holds Critique Night, 7-9 P.M., at Harwelden for all genres on the last Wednesday night of every month. All meetings are free and open to the public. Call 584-3333 for more information.

Former member Fran Stallings has made tentative plans to attend the May meeting. Her son (and also former member), Ben Stallings, graduates from Grinnell this spring.

Rocky Frisco won a set of alloy racing wheels from the magazine MINI WORLD, an English publication. His pictures and a thank you letter, edited down to the size of an article, appeared in a subsequent issue.

Brad Sinor sold reprint rights for "Keys" to YARD DOG COMICS. His story "Dreams and Nightmares" was published in ON CRUSADE: MORE TALES OF THE KNIGHTS TEMPLAR.

Barbara Thrower's novelette "Noodle You, Noodle Me" qualified for the preliminary Nebula ballot.

GOOD REJECTIONS

KDW: STARLIGHT 2

Rob: DREAMS OF DECADENCE